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ev. Ben MANUA and his wife, Hortense, 
participated in the ILC in Korea last August. Rev. 

Ben paid much indemnity during the ILC with a leg 
problem that caused so much pain that he had to 
use a wheelchair. When he returned to France, the 
problem vanished. 

He invited us to the special annual meeting for 
couples of his church and this year he invited some 
ministers from other churches, including ours. Ten of 
our Blessed Couples could participate. 

 

We were surprised when he offered us the 
opportunity to speak for 20 minutes. Therefore, 
Jean-François Moulinet could speak on “True 
Families to Heal the World” and even proposed that 
this church participate in the next Blessing. Since this 
event Jean-François has exchanged messages with 
Rev. Ben and one of the other leaders of this church 
and they both seemed to appreciate what he shared 
and Rev. Ben would like to have Jean-François' text 
and the PowerPoint to study more deeply.
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